
          

SNGCS/CIRC/24-25/172                 Wednesday, 11th December, 2024   

Subject: Fine on late fee payment 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from S.N.G.C.S!! 

We would like to inform you that a fine of Rs. 500/- will be imposed on a monthly basis 

starting from January 2025 if the fee is not cleared on or before December 31, 2024.  

 

Please note that cheques will not be accepted from December 23, 2024. We kindly 

request that you make payments in cash or via NEFT from December 23, 2024, onward. 

 

 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 
 

 

 

 

Warm regards, 

Deepa Jayaroy 

Principal 

S.N.G.C.S. 

 

 


